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I am a long time resident of Whittier, 37 years to be exact.  My husband has been here since
1975. We love the Promenade on Greenleaf. To be honest, we would drive to Birch street in
Brea for years to see a movie and have dinner.  Easy, free parking and great restaurants. Now
our very own Uptown Whittier is creating a great area with restaurants and bars. Keep it up!
Add more!  We will always need outdoor dining options, that just the way it is. Keep The
Greenleaf Promenade and expand, please!
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